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This bill was originally supposed to help everyone involved in a wildfire but now only 

helps those that were involved in a fire from 2020 to 2026  should go back to 2018 I 

helped to start this bill and because of a amendment it causes a lot of families that 

moved to Oregon to not get there state tax money back the settlement we received 

came from California we’re it is not taxed at all Oregon needs to step up and help all 

victims of wildfires or make the dates for when you received settlement from 2020 to 

2026  


